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Town of Hill, NH 
Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 

November 1, 2023 
 
Present- Chief Joseph Guerriero, Chief Jamie Moulton, Dep. Mark Labonte, Selectman, Frank 
Razzaboni, Niki Mahoney, Dr. Brian Connelly, Superintendent, Shelly Henry, Lisa Seymour 
 
Meeting began at 10AM.  Based on the number of employees, the State of NH Labor Law 
requires we have a Safety Committee.  This first meeting is to select a chair and discuss the 
direction of the committee.   
 
Frank Razzaboni nominates Chief Joseph Guerriero as Chairman.  Second by Shelly.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Our next meeting will be held in December with our Primex representative to begin discussion 
of a loss prevention policy. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:30AM 
 


